

June 8, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The USDA did not extend the waiver that allowed all children to eat breakfast and lunch for free regardless of their pay status this coming up school year. We are asking everyone to fill out an application for free\reduced meals. Your participation will benefit the school district as well as your student. These benefits include but are not limited to receiving assistance with college testing fees, additional federal money, etc.If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Karen Gross at the information below.

Thank you,

Karen Gross Child Nutrition Director Glen Rose School District kgross@grbeavers 501-332-3694 ext. 228